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BFM Spot light
Julie Dodson has won
our first Bickford
Family      Member    
Spotlight Award. We
want to thank her for
all of her hard work
that she puts in at
Bickford. She has
really stood out the
last month with
coming up with some
fun ideas and crafts
for the Mary B's unit.
Julie has been with us
for six months and has
been training to
become a CMA in the
Assisted Living side of
the branch. When
Julie is not working,
you can find her
spending time with
her husband (Craig)
and her "six-pack."
They love the great
outdoors and heading
to the river.

When Julie  and
Craig find some free
time, you can find
them on the open
road enjoying their
new motorcycle.
Julie is one that
always has a smile
on her face and
brings happiness to
her residents
everyday. Good job
and congratulations
Julie!!!
 
 

 

Burlington

Western Day was a BIG Success!

 

Below Flora & Wilbur
celebrate their 70th 
wedding anniversery!
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September
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9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
1:30p UNO/Bowling
3p Mind Stength
3:30p Trivia
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
10a Resident Council
1:30p UNO/Bowling
3p Mind Stength
3:30p Trivia
 

Pajama Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling
2p BFM Meeting
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
6:30p Tripoly Club
 

Wear baseball attire
Casual for the Cause
9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30a Mary Keyboard
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30 Sentimental
Reflections DVD
3:30p Adult coloring

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Sentimental
Reflections DVD
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub
 

Labor Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
10 Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
1:30p BINGO/Bowl

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
2p Buck's PARTY
3p Mind Stength
3:30p Trivia
HAPPY 100th Birthday
    "Buck" Jones!
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling
3p Game Time
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
5:30p Hymn Fest
6:30p Tripoly Club

Wear baseball attire
Casual for the Cause
9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30a Mary Keyboard
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30 Sentimental
Reflections DVD
3:30p Adult coloring

Grandparent's Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
1-2p Carnival
2-5 Public Carnival
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub
Assisted Living Week

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Taste Buds
10 Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30p shopping
1:15 Taste test
6p Elivis Concert
Assisted Living Week

9a Yoga with Carolyn
9:45a Hand massages
1:30p Walk the branch
3p Mind Stength
3:30p Trivia
 
Assisted Living Week

50's Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1p Sock Hop
3p Game Time
 
Assisted Living Week

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study 
Challange your brain
6p Annual Memorial
6:30p Tripoly Club 
Assisted Living Week

Wear baseball attire
Casual for the Cause
9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Belly Laughs
10:30a Mary Keyboard
1:30p BINGO
3p Birthday party
Assisted Living Week

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30 Sentimental
Reflections DVD
3:30p Adult coloring
 
 
Assisted Living Week

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Sentimental
Reflections DVD
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10 Current Events
10 Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30p shopping
1:30p BINGO/Bowl

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Garden Club
1:30p UNO/Bowling
3p Mind Stength
3:30p Trivia
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO
2p Praise Singers
3p Game Time
 

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Yahtzee
1:30p Inter. Eye care
 2:30p Rosary
3:30p Bible Study
6:30p Tripoly Club

Wear baseball attire
Casual for the Cause
9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Garden Chat
10:30a Mary Keyboard
1:30p BINGO
2p Movie & Popcorn

9a Sit & Get Fit
2p Rummikub
2:30 Sentimental
Reflections DVD
3:30p Adult coloring

9a Sit & Get Fit
10a Sentimental
Reflections DVD
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikub

9a Sit & Get Fit
10 Current Events
10 Euchre Club
10:30a Ruth Piano
10:30p shopping
1:30p BINGO/Bowl
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27 28

Crazy hair Day
9a Sit & Get Fit
9:30a Ladies Tea
10a Men's Club
1:30p BINGO/Bowling
3p Game Time
 29 30
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